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David Crofts

From: David Crofts <david.crofts@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, 10 June 2015 10:34 AM

To: Robin.Dryden@mhcc.vic.gov.au

Subject: Re: Private and Confidential: Mental Health Complaints Commissioner

Flag Status: Flagged

It appears that when one has nailed the medical profession as stone cold 100% anti-patient when all the dust of combat 

has settled I still find myself requiring to undo what they have done to me. The medical profession never admits it was 

wrong and never reverses itself. If I am to get a "resolution" here they are going to have to be made to do both !!!! 

 

Scent from my iPhone 

 

> On 29 May 2015, at 1:57 pm, Robin.Dryden@mhcc.vic.gov.au wrote: 

>  

> Dear Mr Crofts 

>  

> Thank you for your email to the Mental Health Complaints Commissioner 

> (MHCC) that was received on 29 May 2015. 

>  

> A member of the Resolutions Team will be in contact with you to discuss the 

> information you have provided. 

>  

> Please feel free to contact us before then if you have any concerns on 

> telephone number 1800 246 054. 

>  

> Yours sincerely 

>  

> Regards 

> Robin Dryden 

> Registrar 

>  

> Mental Health Complaints Commissioner 

> Level 26, 570 Bourke Street, Melbourne  3000 

>  

> (fax) 

> -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

>  

> Please note: Any information contained in this e-mail is strictly 

> confidential. It is intended for the addressee only and may not be used or 

> disclosed without the permission of the Health Services Commissioner. If 

> you have received this email by mistake or are not the intended recipient 

> please contact the sender immediately. 

>  

> Mental Health Complaints Commissioner 

> <A statutory authority of the Government of Victoria> 

>  

>  

>  

> _________________________________________________________________________________ 

>  
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> This email contains confidential information intended only for the person named above and may be subject to legal 

privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying or use of this information is prohibited. The 

Department provides no guarantee that this communication is free of virus or that it has not been intercepted or 

interfered with. If you have received this email in error or have any other concerns regarding its transmission, please 

notify Postmaster@dhs.vic.gov.au 

> _________________________________________________________________________________ 

>  


